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nationalgrid.com

� On 1st November 2013, National Grid’s new website went live.

� Intention to deliver a better customer experience through:

� Better navigation

� New content

� Smooth transition planned through:

� Bookmarks will not change – auto redirect

� Google will find…

� Delivery of our market information on MIPI will be unaffected. 

�The navigation menus on MIPI are unchanged.

�API’s will continue to work
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Feedback

� If you would like further information on the new website, 
or would like to provide National Grid with feedback on 
the usability of the new site, please contact us at;

�Sysop.centre.reporting@nationalgrid.com

�01926 65 6474


